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Thursday 23 November 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers                              

If your child was born between the 1 September 2019 and 31 August 2020, you will need to apply for a 
school place in Reception year, for September 2024. The system will be available from Monday 13 November 
2023 and closes on Monday 15 January 2024. You can apply for a school place online by visiting the Bradford 
Council website:  

https://oneonline.bradford.gov.uk/CitizenPortal_LIVE/en.  

The deadline is 15 January 2024. This deadline is important. If you do not apply by this date, it is unlikely that 
your child will get a place at your preferred school.  

The portal is available 24 hours a day, seven days a week until the closing date. You can apply from home, 
work, a library or from your mobile phone as long as you have an email address. You will get an email to confirm 
that your application has been received. You can view your application at any time and make changes up to 
the closing date.  

If you require support to complete the admissions form, then please contact the School Office or Mrs Hall and 
they will assist you. 

Your sincerely  

Mrs Hall 
EYFS Leader 

 


